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Newsletter – Easter 2023 

 
The children have worked so hard this term and have made a lot of progress in all areas of the curriculum. 

They have had lots of fun with school visits, clubs and visitors in school. We hope you all have a lovely 

Easter break and we hope the Easter Bunny visits.  

 

King’s Coronation – Picnic and Pitchfork! – Thursday 4th May     

After the success of last year, celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee, we are pleased to 

announce that we will be celebrating the King’s Coronation. The King this year  

would like people to volunteer. On Thursday 4th May we would like to invite you 

into school to have a picnic lunch and then volunteer to help improve our gardens  

and outdoor areas. We will send more information after the Easter Holidays. 

If anyone could willingly donate plants, compost, tools etc. for the event, this would  

be greatly appreciated.  

  

Easter Activities 

Thank you to all who made an Easter bonnet or decorated an egg! Prize winners were announced in 

today’s assembly and the prizes have been distributed to the children to take home. 

  

FS2 – Freja and Oliver 

Y1 – Alexander and Umar 

Y2 – Arlo and Jasmine 

Y3 – Freya and Olivia  

Y4 – Gabriella and Olivia 

Y5 – Martin and Kristine 

Y6 – Elsie and Oliver 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Breakfast and After School Club      

 

We have sent a new policy which gives information for our Breakfast Club and 

After School Club. We are going to be sending more infmaiton about what we will    

be offering after Easter so please look out for this.  
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Breakfast club runs from 8am – 8.45am at a cost of £1.50 

Afterschool club runs from 3.15pm – 5.30pm at a cost of £4 

 

 

Red Nose Day - Thank You!  

Red Nose Day – Thank You! Thank you to everyone who participated in  

our fundraising effort towards Red Nose Day. We are very happy to  

announce that we raised an amazing £105 - Well done! To learn more  

about how Red Nose Day spend the money raised, please visit  

Red Nose Day | Comic Relief 

 

A message from Mrs Waller 

What a fabulous first term I have had here at St. Nicholas! I would like to thank you all for welcoming me. I 

have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know all the children. I am so impressed with their behaviour, manners 

and how hard they work in lessons. St. Nicholas feels like ‘home’ already and I feel very privileged to be 

working here with you all.  

 

Have a lovely Easter break everyone. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday

